
  Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 

 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084 
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312 

www.mountainviewchapel.org 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
 
Elders  
Jon Miller – Chair 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Christian Knouse – Secretary 
mrcknouse@gmail.com 
Robert Kauffman 
Rdkauffman26@gmail.com 
 
Coordinators   
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach  
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor David Aungst 
 
 

A member of Rosedale Network 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
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Mountain View Chapel 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart through 
the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have children, 

please know that we have a nursery available for infants through age 3. If you 
would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, please contact 

the pastor or an usher. 

 

February 23, 2025 
 

9:15am Sunday School 
10:30am Welcome 

Worship  
Great one another 

  Announcements 
Offering 
Child Dedication 

  Worship 
Sermon Pastor Dave Aungst 
  “An Encouraging Life”   Acts 11:21-24 
 
 

 
 

Ushers:  Adam Glick and Marv Kanagy 
Greeters: Kellie Miller 
Worship: Boots Kauffman, Sheila Weaver, Allie Kauffman, Rachel Grose 

Nursery:  SS: Leah Couch   CH: Danielle & Lauren Smoker 
Jr. Church: Leah Couch 
 

 
 
 

Offering:    $4,301.00 
Received YTD:   $17,509.69 
Budgeted YTD:  $21,915.74 
 
 
 

 
 

 

There is Youth Bible Study tonight from 6-7:30pm, here at Mountain View. 
 

There is an Elder’s Meeting on Tuesday, February 25th at 6:00pm.  
 

Family Hospice in Mifflin and Juniata Counties is now recruiting volunteers. 
Volunteers have the rewarding privilege of supporting patients with life-
limiting illnesses and their caregivers through a significant and inevitable 
season of life. Hospice volunteers make an impact in various ways, such as 
patient visits, caregiver relief, phone calls, support of grieving family 
members, clerical assistance, and more. Volunteer involvement is 
determined by the individual’s skills, desires, and schedule. Volunteers are 
good listeners who display flexibility, understanding, and empathy. 
Specialized training is provided for new volunteers. For more information, 
please contact Volunteer and Bereavement Coordinator Carole Palmer at 
814-569-9193 or palmerc5@upmc.edu. 
 

Maple Grove Mennonite Church is offering table tennis and/or learning how 
to juggle. This will take place in their social hall on Tuesdays from 6 to 7:30 
PM. If you have any questions, feel free to call Herb Zook at 717 935-2430. 
 

Diaper and Wipes Drive: Throughout the month of February, we will be 
collecting diaper, wipes, and pull-ups for Crossroads Pregnancy Center. 
Diapers size 4-6, and pull-ups size 2T-5T are needed. Collection bin located 
in foyer. 
 

Operation Christmas Child will be collecting various items year-round.  If you 
would like to donate, please place these items in the box, located in the 
foyer.  
 

The following ministry positions are available to serve in: 
• Thrift Shop (If interested, please contact Micah Anderson) 
• Historian (If interested, please contact Esther Peachey) 
• Transportation (If interested please contact Elise Aungst) 

In advance, thank you for your interest in serving the Lord in these 
capacities. 
 

Our Annual Chili Cook-off will take place March 16th. 
 

Our 2025 Refreshment Conference will take place March 16-19, 2025, 
beginning at 6:30pm. This year’s guest speaker is Tom Palmer 
 

Save the Date: Mega Sports Camp will take place June 9-13 from 9:00-
11:30am. This will be for kids entering 1st Grade – entering 6th Grade. 

 
I’m interested in: 
 
 

o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 

Last Week’s Report 

Serving Today 

Announcements 

To give online, scan me! 

mailto:palmerc5@upmc.edu

